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  Robin Class Newsletter Term 4 2025 
(Monday 24th February - Friday 4th April) 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope that you have all had a restful break and that you and the children are ready for Term 4. In the 
following newsletter, I have outlined what you can expect the children to be learning throughout this 
term in Robin Class.  

 
Whole Class Reading 
We will be reading an interesting and suspenseful narrative written by Johnny Pearce and Andy 
Loneragan entitled The Curse of the Maya: A Truth-Seekers’ Story.  

 
The Write Stuff 
In our Write Stuff lessons, our learning will be centred around the poem entitled The Malfeasance, 
written by Alan Bold. By the end of this sequence of lessons, the children will be producing a 
poem of their very own.  

 
Maths 
In Maths, our termly units of learning are: Decimals & Percentages, Perimeter & Area and 
Statistics.  

 
Science 
In Science, our unit title for this is Living Things: Life Cycles and Reproduction. 

 
History  
Unit title: Benin Kingdom. 

 
PE 
Mondays - Volleyball 
Wednesdays - Dance Umbrella  
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Religions & Worldviews 
This term, our unit of focus will be Judaism - God and the Covenant.  
 
 
PSHE (Jigsaw) 
During Jigsaw lessons this term, we will be Healthy Me. 
 
Art 
Unit title: Drawing: I Need Space.  
 
Computing 
Unit title: Data & Information: Flat-file Databases. 

 
French 
Unit title: Family & Friends.  
 
Music 
Our Guitar lessons will continue throughout this term as the children develop their skills even 
further with the help of Mr Nosworthy.  
 
If you do have any questions about the upcoming term then please do not hesitate to contact me 
via the school office or catch me on the gate after school.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr Smalley 
Robin Class Teacher  
 
Parents, for ease here is a Link to school website 
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